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PROPOSITION 65 NOTICE

August 1, 2018

Proposition 65 is a California law officially known as the California Safe Drinking Water and Toxic
Enforcement Act of 1986. It requires businesses to provide a “clear and reasonable” warning before
exposing persons, consumers, employees and the general public to chemicals that are known to the
state of California to cause cancer, birth defect or other reproductive harm. It was enacted to help
provide customers with information about the products that they buy.

This warning does not mean that our products will necessarily cause cancer or reproductive harm.

Moreover, a Proposition 65 warning does not mean a product is in violation of any product-safety
standards or requirements.

In fact, the California government has clarified that “[t]he fact that a product bears a Proposition 65
warning does not mean by itself that the product is unsafe.” The government has also explained, “You

could think of Proposition 65 more as a ‘right to know’ law than a pure product safety law.”

We are continuously striving to reduce or eliminate any chemicals that may be considered harmful. We
have, for example, eliminated lead from our products.

While we believe our products are not harmful when used as designed, we provide the warning as a
result of this California law.

Sincerely,
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Jeffrey L Peters
President




